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Coming  Next Time:  Hosting the FLL Unconference and presenting at the national FTC conference!

Summer Camps
This summer, we’ve begun to 
integrate new members through our 
virtual training camps. From 
programming and CAD to graphics 
and branding, new members 
explored the team’s opportunities. 
We also had a team fun night to 
showcase projects done during 
graphics camp.

Fundraising
Team Neutrino has been working on 
integrating NEWtrinos into the 
fundraising process, as well as 
starting several projects to keep our 
sponsors updated and engaged with 
the team’s activities.

Digital Conferences
Team Neutrino is continuing our 

engagement online. Our FLL 
Unconference is an opportunity for 

FLL coaches to learn from each 
other. We’re also planning our 

presentation of the team’s digital 
outreach strategies for the national 

FTC coaches conference this August. 

Buddy System
For the first time, this summer Team 
Neutrino has started a buddy system 

to help introduce and increase 
engagement between old and new 

members. Students are divided into 
different  groups and get to meet bi 

weekly online to discuss different, 
fun topics!       


